Pollock, Heather

From: Emily Paprocki <emily@rockpaperhammer.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 6:30 PM

To: Pollock, Heather

Subject: Re: 22-CUPPA-0368 Neighborhood Meeting

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links, open
attachments, or give away private information unless you recognize the sender's email
address and know the content is safe.

Hi Heather,

Several neighbors showed up at 100 N. Crestmoor tonight and Mr. Frank informed us that the meeting is tomorrow
1/26. He also told us that only the people he invited via mailed letter are allowed to attend, as it is his private property
and that is his right to limit attendance. He said the only issue is the setback and did not seem to have a clue about the
CUP items.

Can you please confirm:

- Will there be a meeting tomorrow 1/26 at 100 N. Crestmoor 6pm?

- Is it a public meeting or "invite only"?

- Is there any requirement to keep record of what is presented at the meeting by the applicant, to ensure they are
presenting accurate information?

Thank you,
Emily

On Tue, Jan 24, 2023 at 11:50 AM Emily Paprocki <emily@rockpaperhammer.com> wrote:
Hi Heather, any word on this meeting date?
Thanks,
Emily

On Fri, Jan 20, 2023 at 4:43 PM Emily Paprocki <emily@rockpaperhammer.com> wrote:
Hi Heather,

Thanks again for the call today and the information. A neighbor just brought to my attention that there are
conflicting dates on the notices we have received... one says 1/25 and one says 1/26. Can you please confirm which
date it is?

Also can you please send a brief summary/description of what he is asking for, as the letter only references the
setback issue and not the height?

Thank you,
Emily



